
Kathy Cooper

From: Cherie Terrey <cheriet@SWEETSTREET.com>
Sent Tuesday, June 19, 2018 2:03 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Comments on proposed PA Regulation on Minimum Wage

After reading the proposed regulation on changing the minimum wage and overtime requirements in PA, I felt I needed to
comment. An update to minimum wages is long overdue; however, increasing the minimum wage for salaried exempt employees to
over $47,000 is too much. A change of this magnitude will create a lot of hardship on businesses.

Please strike down this proposal as was done at the Federal Level. I believe the proposal would gain more support, if the minimum
wage was not increased to this level.

Thank you,

Cfierie rerrey I Cfl1©1
Employee Relations & Payroll Manager I
SweetStreetDesserts j JUN 1 9 2018
722 Hiesters Lane I
Reading, PA 19605 [IndePendent Regulatory
P: 610-921-8113 RevIew Commission

F: 610-9214134

1


